TWU LOCAL 100 NEWS

Rapid Transit Operations

TWU Did NOT Agree to Changes in
Construction Flagging Policy.

Management claimed recently that
the Union agreed to changes in
construction flagging policy. That is
a flat-out lie.

In response to a complaint on
5/21/16, the Union asked for a
Safety Rule Dispute Resolution
form. After filling out the form,
management agreed to the
objections TWU raised and
capitulated.

If you are ordered to set up or hreak down a work area alone,
ask for a Safety Rule Dispute Resolution form. Put the request
over the radio to RCC to protect yourself as well.
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